
Saturday 22nd 
June 

   5.30pm Vigil of Corpus Christi People of the Parish 

Sunday 23rd  
June 

  10.00am CORPUS CHRISTI Communicants 

Monday      9.15am Solemnity of the Nativity of St John the Baptist Brian Considine 

Tuesday      9.15am  Nan & Bob McGowran & 
Gerard RIP 

Wednesday     9.15am    Julie & Terry Hum 

Thursday     9.15am   

Friday     9.15am Solemnity of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus  

Saturday 29th      5.30pm Vigil of SS Peter & Paul 
Memorial of the Immaculate Heart of Mary 

People of the Parish 

Sunday 30th  
June 

  10.00am SOLEMNITY OF SS PETER & PAUL Heather Mary Harris RIP 

CONFESSIONS AFTER 5.30PM MASS OR BY REQUEST 

The Parish of Our Lady & Saint Wulstan, Southam 
Postcode CV47 1PP This Parish is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham: Registered Charity 234216  
Tel: 01926 812351 www.stwulstan-southam.co.uk  Email – presbytery@stwulstan-southam.co.uk 

 Parish Priest: Fr Sebastian Namattathil.    Deacon: Rev Terry Hum (Retired) 

Cards and Rosaries 
and other religious items are on sale in 

the Porch. 
  

Tea and coffee 
will be in the hall after  

Sunday Mass. Stay & say hello.. 

Finally... Welcome 
to our Visitors and any new  

Parishioners. 
  

PLEASE TAKE THIS BULLETIN WITH YOU. GIVE ONE TO A FRIEND OR NEIGHBOUR    

Sanctuary Lamp: Burns for the intentions of Maurice & 
Catherine Smith   
Giving Last Week: Gift Aid £127.50 Non Gift Aid 

£155.96     Thank you for your generous giving.   
Next Week 2nd Collection is for: Peter’s Pence  
Seniors Meet This Thursday (27th) in the Hall 2pm—
4pm.  Come along for a cup of tea and cake and a chat 

with friends. 

Eucharistic Ministers & Readers Next Weekend: 
5.30pm: Val Berridge & Sister Sharon 
Readers: Bernard Cadogan & Olive Belcher 
10.00am: Aidrie Felix & Peter Sadler 
Readers: Rod Isaacs & Lorraine James 

First Holy Communion Mass:  
This Sunday 23rd June at 

10am Mass.   
 
We have some excellent First 
Communion cards etc. on sale 
from our piety stall at the back 
of church. 

 
Please pray for the children on this very 

special day in their lives. 
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Afternoon Tea Like It Used To Be 
 
 

Sunday 7th July 2019 
@ 

Southam Cricket Club 
 

From 2.30pm—4.30pm 
 

 £7.50 per person 
Tickets on Sale 

NOW  

SPUC Petition: calling on the Secretary of the State 
for Education to ban a pro-abortion ‘factsheet’ for 
Secondary Schools.  There will be an opportunity to 
sign the petition next weekend and Val Berridge will 
be available to explain further. 

IICSA Update: This week the Independent Inquiry into 
Child Sexual Abuse (IICSA) has published its report on 
the Archdiocese of Birmingham. 
We apologise to all victims and survivors of child sex 
abuse. We hope that with this inquiry they feel that they 
have been listened to. Even so, words are not enough. 
We are committed to continuing to improve our safe-
guarding procedures and to listen to and learn from vic-
tims and survivors. Past failings must never happen 
again 
The Diocesan response to the report can be found at  
http://www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk 
If you have a safeguarding matter to report please  con-
tact the Archdiocese safeguarding team on 0121 230 
6240 or 
via email: safeguarding@rc-birmingham.org 

http://www.stwulstan-southam.co.uk/

